Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [BRiddell@pangeaenv.com]
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2010 12:28 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: SLIC Case RO0002977 - FCI Dublin

Paresh,

On behalf of the responsible party (FCI), Pangea respectfully requests an approximate 60-day extension (to September
17, 2010) to complete the Soil and Water Investigation Workplan requested in your letter dated May 20, 2010. FCl is still
in the process of securing Federal funding for workplan preparation and additional groundwater monitoring. Quarterly
groundwater monitoring will commence once funds are secured and authorization is provided to Pangea.

Thank you in advance for your consideration.

Bob Clark-Riddell, P.E.

Principal Engineer

Pangea Environmental Services, Inc.
(510) 435.8664 Phone



